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Year 4s- performing at De Montfort Hall as part of the Leics Sing Make Music Festival 2024 
 (see Twitter -x) 

 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 3 with an amazing 96.7%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly.  

Reading Raffle: Our Reading Raffle has been launched with great success! We know that children are 

already talking more about reading and completing their reading journals to show they have read at 

least 3 times a week. All children who read 3 times a week at home will have their name entered 

into the Reading Raffle. The lucky winners will win a book as a reward. This will be awarded in our 

Friday celebration assembly. Prizes will be awarded in 4 categories: EYFS, Y1/2, Y3/4, Y5/6. Please 

continue to support your child by reading with them at home and ensuring that their reading record 

is filled in and signed. We cannot wait to see who wins this week and which books they choose as a 

prize! A winners’ display board has been put up in the school hall. 

Phonics Meeting:  Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our Y1 meeting. We hope that you 

found it useful and gained lots of ideas to support your child to read. The power point presentation 

has been emailed out to all parents. If you were not able to attend and would like to ask any 

questions regarding the phonics check please speak with Mrs. Palmer.  



                  Headteacher Updates   
Friday 3rdMay 

 

Less Litter for Leicester: Mrs. Palmer has signed us up to take part in the 'Less Litter for Leicester' 

campaign.  We will be doing at least 5 litter picks on our school grounds and will weigh what we 

collect. This campaign will be launched in a school assembly in a few weeks’ time.  

Home Learning: We sent you a Home Learning letter detailing expectations for homework. We know 

that many parents have begun to use the newly introduced maths daily homework as part of their 

child’s home learning routine. There has also been an increase in the number of children reading 

regularly at home. Please will you take a couple of minutes to fill in this short survey. Your feedback 

is valued and much appreciated. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IlOSlu1cK0ClRDcb_Ol3tprWVHNPuKJAkkIu8

pD4ex9URUpCRVJBRjkyT1c1VDBXUTlKRUdCMktESS4u  

     

Best Wishes 

Mrs. Sultana  
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